
From: Mareena King mareena.king@tasman.govt.nz
Subject: Bus Timetable for Community Noticeboard

Date: 15 May 2025 at 2:32 PM
To: info@ourmapua.org

Good afternoon,
 
I have been asked by tenants of the Mapua wharf to place a bus time table in the
Community noticeboard.  I have a laminated sign which includes a note about where the
bus stops are located and would like to drop that off somewhere to be put up.  Can you
please advise where I would be able to drop this.
 
Kind regards
Mareena
 

Mareena King
Enterprise Portfolio Officer
DDI +64 3 543 8453  |  Mobile +64 27 181 00565  |  mareena.king@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ
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